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DATE:  December 31, 2015 
 

The Burbank Police Department is investigating a drive-by shooting where one 
person was struck by gunfire this afternoon.  The shooting took place in the 200 
block of W. Verdugo Avenue at about 2:30 pm.  The victim, an 18 year old 
Burbank resident, was transported to a local hospital by his friend. 
 
Preliminary information is that a black sedan, occupied by two Hispanic males 
drove by, yelling gang related obscenities and shot at the victim and his friend. 
 
The victim’s injuries do not appear life-threatening. 
 
Officers and investigators are on-scene documenting and collecting evidence. 
 
No additional information is available at this time. 
 
Anyone with information about this incident is urged to contact Detective 
Brimway at (818) 238-3278 or (818) 238-3000.  You can also call Crime 
Stoppers at 800-222-TIPS (8477) to remain anonymous.                                      
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